
 

INVESTITURE CEREMONY CO-CURRICULAR CLUBS 

09th NOVEMBER 2023 

 

With the Blessings of Almighty, Programme started with the invocation 

song by Ms. Aradhya of II Year ISE and followed by the Lighting of the 

Lamp.  

 



 

Dr. Piruthiviraj P Co-Curricular Club Incharge Associate Professor 

from Department of ECE delivered an overview of Co- Curricular Club 

report for the Academic Year 2022-2023.  

 

For the Academic Year 2023-2024, NHCE student Clubs introduced 15 

Co-Curricular Clubs with new objectives and vision from each club. All 

the clubs will be functioning as institute level identified from specific 

domain. Alumni students from previous year shared their experience and 

views on student clubs.  

 The Principal of New Horizon College of Engineering addressed the 

newly elected office bearers of 15 Co-Curricular Clubs and encourage 

them about the timeliness to plan the event and to have a better outcome 

from each event. 



 

The Office Bearers of each clubs were honored with the badges with 11 

student core members identified as president, vice-president secretary 

treasurer and 7 board members along with their faculty club coordinator. 

 

  



Summary of the Report : During the academic year 2022-2023, around 

132 Club events were conducted in the campus and outside the campus 

as an awareness programs and industrial visit.  

Co-Curricular Club Ambassadors were introduced as new posts under 

this umbrella of co-curricular clubs by rendering a major support for the  

Co-Curricular club as Social Media Coordinator, Activity Coordinator, 

Finance Coordinator.   

New Team of Co-Curricular Club Ambassadors : 

Co-curricular Club Head as Kushal from IV Year AI & ML,  Deputy 

Head as   Sandeep Prakash from IV Year Automobile Engg, Marketing 
Head Suraj Ram from IV Year Mechanical Engg, Project Head  as 

Niranjan From IV Year ISE Program Head as Evangeline IV Year AI & 

ML.  
Co-Curricular Club Head Kushal from IV Year AI & ML administered 

the oath to the new club members, emphasizing their commitment to 

enhancing student growth.  

 

The ceremony ended with a vote of thanks, the national anthem, and a 

high tea for all students. 


